
Dear Westerly Parents:

As we approach mid-May, and with announcements by California and the City's
health department providing incremental modifications to some activities, we
know that "what comes next" is increasingly becoming top of mind for many.
More than ever, our thoughts begin to turn to the close of the school year,
summer fun, and considerations of what next fall may look like at school. While
so many things around us are still unknown, we are actively engaged in
planning for the various scenarios we could be facing. 

With that in mind, we are very much looking forward to sharing details and
discussion with our Westerly families at this year's virtual State of the School
event on May 21st. Please plan to join us on Zoom and in the meantime, feel
free to submit any questions you may have in advance at the link below. 

State of the School Zoom Presentation + Q & A 
Thursday, May 21 - 6:30 pm

Submit questions in advance here.
Zoom registration required here.

We look forward to our annual coming together to consider the state of our
school and thank you in advance for your time and participation.

In partnership,

Dr. Lauren Plant
Head of School

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfBctJeR9MgYVXmKJufy22IH43CKfqYCafj5POY3xL3LhsOnw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAqcO6uqDotGNAP3vX3-g4iiSQ0QrFxoP50

